
TO:  ALL COACHES, PARENTS, AND ATHLETES 
 
FROM: ST. MARY’S ATHLETIC COMMITTEE 
 
 
AS YOU ALL KNOW WE HAVE JUST REFINISHED THE GYM FLOOR.   WE 
WOULD LIKE TO PRESERVE THE CONDITION OF THE FLOOR.  THEREFORE 
WE HAVE DEVELOPED THE FOLLOWING GUIDELINES TO BE FOLLOWED BY 
ALL PARTICIPANTS. 
 
  
 
 

1. ALL ATHLETES WILL REMOVE THEIR OUTSIDE SHOES BEFORE 
ENTERING THE GYM.   PLEASE, ONLY GYM SHOES SHOULD BE 
WORN ON THE GYM FLOOR.   EVERY EFFORT SHOULD BE MADE TO 
KEEP THE GYM FLOOR CLEAN AND DRY.  WET SHOES/BOOTS 
SHOULD BE LEFT IN FRONT OF THE CONCESSIONS STAND. 

 
2. A CHANGE OF CLOTHES IS ALLOWED IN THE GYM OR THE 

CHANGING ROOMS, BUT NO FOOD, GUM OR SNACKS ARE 
PERMITTED AT ANY PRACTICE. 

 
3. THE STAGE AREA CAN BE USED FOR CHANGING CLOTHES ONLY - 

NO TRASH OR CLOTHES ARE TO BE LEFT ON THE STAGE. 
 

4. PARENTS OBSERVING PRACTICE SHOULD MAKE EVERY EFFORT TO 
KEEP INCLEMENT WEATHER OUT OF THE GYM.   

 
5. COACHES SHOULD WEAR ONLY PROPER GYM SHOES WHEN 

CONDUCTING A PRACTICE.   
 

6. CONSISTENT VIOLATIONS OF THESE GUIDELINES WILL RESULT IN A 
LOSS OF PRACTICE PRIVELEGES. 

 
 
REMEMBER THIS FACILITY BELONGS TO ALL OF US, LET’S TAKE 
CARE OF IT TOGETHER 
  
 
 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION 
 
ST. MARY’S ATHLETIC COMMITTEE 
 
 



 
 

 
 


